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Dr. Wael Barakaat , Prof. Alaa Ahmad                  822255  SOHAG, Egypt  
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Concerns          : 25th International Congress of the EAES, Frankfurt 14-17 June 2017  

 Abstract          : LAPAROSCOPIC VERSUS OPEN RESTORATION OF THE GUT CONTINUITY AFTER  

                                                                    HARTMANN‘S PROCEDURE  

Dear Dr. Wael Barakaat Ahmad& Prof. Alaa Ahmad Redwan 

On behalf of the Program Committee we have pleasure to inform you that your abstract with oral  
presentation preference, has been accepted TO DISPLAY AS AN ELECTRONIC POSTER during the 
25th EAES International Congress.  E-Posters will be displayed electronically via plasma screen 
stations in a specific designated area. Please help preserve our planet and do not prepare a printed 
version of the poster as there will not be any facilities at the Congress to present them in that 
format. Once you have accepted, technical details for uploading your electronic poster will be 
forwarded shortly.  

Acknowledge your participation by returning the filled in slip attached to this letter preferably by 
return e-mail or fax to +31 40 2523102, NOT LATER THAN the 5th of MARCH. Failure implies that 
the abstract WILL NOT BE INCLUDED in the program and that the abstract WILL NOT BE INCLUDED 
in the online edition of the journal Surgical Endoscopy.  

PLEASE NOTE That you must register to attend the 25th EAES International Congress and pay the 
appropriate fee. Refer for on-line registration to: http://eaes.eu/eaes2017/ registration/  

For any questions concerning your abstract please contact the Conference Secretariat at the 
address below. Please always mention your abstract registration # in any communication.  

We look forward to welcome you in Frankfurt.  

Sincerely yours,  
On behalf of the Program Committee  

European Association for Endoscopic Surgery (EAES)  
P.O. Box 335 | 5500 AH Veldhoven | The Netherlands  

Tel: +31 40 252 5288 | Fax: +31 40 252 3102 | Email: registration@eaes.eu | http://eaes.eu/eaes2017/  
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